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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are excited to share with you our plans to host a Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday 21st 

December 2023. This is to continue our charity journey by raising money for a cause very close to 

our hearts at Outwood Academy Portland, the Teenage Cancer Trust. 
 
Students can wear a Christmas jumper, tie or socks on Thursday 21st December, however, students 

will be required to wear the rest of their uniform as normal. Please see the photos below for more 

guidance (please note that offensive Christmas jumpers will not be permitted). 
 
We will be asking students who wear their Christmas jumpers/accessories for a voluntary 

contribution of £1 each, all of which will be donated directly to the Teenage Cancer Trust. As we 

are now a cashless Academy, donations can be made via our Just Giving page accessible at the link 

below: JustGiving.com/page/PortlandChristmasJumper 
 
For those who wish to wear a Christmas jumper but may be struggling to purchase one, we will be 

having a staff/community donation point, please contact your learning manager if you wish to receive 

a donated Christmas jumper. 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support and to wish you a Merry Christmas. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr Booker 
Assistant Principal 
 

 

 


